
Regular Meeting 
March 18, 2020 
 
The Board of Directors of the Louisa-Muscatine CSD met in regular session on Wednesday, March 18, 2019 beginning at 5:00 
p.m. Board members present included Scott Wilson, Eric Schlutz, Carol Whittaker and Bryce Hoben with Barbara Thompson 
arriving at 5:50 p.m. Also present was Supt. Mike Van Sickle.  

Call to Order/Approval of the Agenda 
President Wilson called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. Schlutz moved and Hoben seconded to approve the agenda 
as presented.  Motion carried 4-0. 
 
FY21 Certified Budget Presentation 
Business Manager, Charles Domer presented the FY21 certified budget. 
 
Approve Proposed Budget for Publication 
Hoben moved and Whittaker seconded to approve the 2020-2021 proposed budget for publication with a total levy rate 
of 10.79519. Motion carried 4-0.  
 
Set Certified Budget Hearing Date/Time 
Whittaker moved and Schlutz seconded to set Thursday, April 9th, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. at the LM Admin office as the time, 
date and place for the hearing on the FY21 Certified Budget. Motion carried 4-0. 
 
Thompson arrived at 5:50 p.m. 
 
Informational 
Supt. Mike Van Sickle gave an update on COVID-19, Governor Reynolds school closure recommendation and potential 
calendar changes. 
 
Adjournment 
Schlutz moved and Hoben seconded to adjourn the meeting at 5:58 p.m.  Motion carried 5-0. 
 
 
 
____________________________________ 
Scott Wilson, President 
 
 
____________________________________ 
Charles Domer, Secretary 


